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Not only did we have a fabulous speaker, there were creative table decorations donated by Margaret Frey 

and excellent food prepared by members. Our Spring Scholarship Event was well attended and a huge 

success!  We heard from prior scholarship winners and handed out twenty copies of special edition books 

for light or non#readers.  Many thanks to Lonny Heiner, our event photographer, for the wonderful pictures 

he took.  Mary Rytand did a wonderful job of managing all the details!  This year we are pleased to 

announce that there were seventeen applicants for scholarships – more than any year in recent history.  

Because of this, the Board has decided to suppliment the event proceeds from savings which has been 

donated and earmarked for scholarships. This will allow the Scholarship Committee to award $4000.   

 

If anyone still has outstanding ticket money, 

please contact Judi Slayer immediately (466�0216) 

so that we can minimize the amount we take from savings. 

 

We have set the date for our for Thursday, June 12, from 4:00#9:00 p.m. at the home 

of Meredith Machin.  This is an opportunity for board members to have in#depth discussions about our 

long#range goals regarding finances, fundraising and branch growth.  If you have any suggestions or 

concerns, you are encouraged to contact Linda Hendrick (293#6518) or Rosette Dawson (293#6599. 

 

 

 

# Join us for a potluck salad bar thisThursday night at Westminster Church at 6:00.  Bring 

a salad topping to share.  Beverages and salad greens will be provided.   In addition to the election and 

installation of officers, four 8th grade girls will receive their STEM awards at our meeting at 6:45 PM. 

Come and applaud their achievement!  And PLEASE remember to bring your check for $72 for dues.  

Each year we must forward your portion of dues to both State and National by June.  This is our last 

meeting of the year and your best opportunity to renew your AAUW Anacortes Membership. 



  

 

 

Thank you   
to all of the members 

and volunteers who 

worked so hard to 

make this day a       

success. 


